
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/27/2016 5:26:37 PM
Subject: FW: Updated Plan

 
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:38 AM

To: Stanton, Cheryl

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: Updated Plan
 
Will do.  Thanks, Cheryl.
 
On the executive order, as I mentioned to you previously, Holly is taking a look into what was done before and the 
necessity of doing it this time through.
 
Thanks again.
 
DMG


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 27, 2016, at 8:14 AM, Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov> wrote:

David,
 
Attached is the revised project plan reflecting yesterday's decision to delay the communications plan by 
a week. Can you let us know whether there are any other items your office want adjusted?
 
I note that the executive order is an open item. Please let us know when you can whether the order is 
needed, and any impact that will have on the project plan. 
 
Thanks!
 
Cheryl


Begin forwarded message:

From: "Griffin, Carla" <CGriffin@dew.sc.gov>

Date: January 27, 2016 at 8:11:11 AM EST

To: "Stanton, Cheryl" <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>

Subject: Updated Plan

Let me know if you need any other changes.
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